

2/1/2017

Dear Mayor Bouley and the Concord City Council,

My name is Dylan Konn and I'm on the board for the New Hampshire Breast Cancer Coalition. The New Hampshire Breast Cancer Coalition asks your permission to hold a walk on Sunday October 1st, 2017 at 10AM. The proceeds from this event will benefit the New Hampshire Breast Cancer Coalition and if the event is approved, it will be called the NHBCC March Down Main Street. I have attached a map which shows the route of the walk which will begin and end in front of the capital building. On the day of the walk, we will have check points for water and first aid. We will have volunteers monitoring the roads during the walk which we will provide from our list of volunteers. After the walk, we'd like to have a raffle and other fun activities for our walkers to engage in. We will serve food and non-alcoholic beverages and our sponsors will set up tents to advertise their businesses. We will also encourage other local businesses on Main Street to come out and join us at the event since our walk will begin and end before most of them are open. This walk could potentially help support their businesses! We are hoping to have a radio station come out to the walk as well so that way we can create a fun, picnic atmosphere after the event. If this event is approved, it will be the first time it has occurred and we are hoping to make it an annual event. Please help us support New Hampshire breast cancer patients and kick off Breast Cancer Awareness Month with a walk everyone will enjoy!

I'm looking forward to hearing from you. Thank you for your consideration!

Sincerely,

Dylan Konn
Board Member of the New Hampshire Breast Cancer Coalition
20 Clement Road
Bow, New Hampshire 03304
603-724-7450
konn.dylan@gmail.com

